
Dear Editor, 
I wanted to share my family’s experience while enjoying a day of skiing in Canaan 
Valley this past weekend. From the chairlift on this bright, blue Sunday, we gazed out at 
the wind turbines on the distant ridge. Far from disturbing our “viewshed”, we were in 
awe of their size and beauty on the horizon. My children were excited that West Virginia, 
our home, is involved in the production of renewable energy. It must have been the first 
real example they’ve seen in action!!  We wondered how many birds would choke to 
death in the fouled air from the burning of fossil fuel and figured wind power was a better 
alternative. 

Please don’t render the environmental voice meaningless by opposing this non polluting 
energy source. How are moderate, “every day” people going to support environmental 
causes if we continue to bash this clean energy supply? Are we against EVERY thing?? 

Bret Rosenblum, Elkins 

 


